Alderperson Dana Davis, Chair of the Public Safety & Welfare Committee

Pine Hill Farm owners of 200 W. Main Street would like to repurpose the existing east facing stairway retaining wall that is within the public right-of-way, and propose a deck for our customers.

We do not plan to change the concrete structure, but only to properly support a deck platform over the opening of the stairway, while keeping the fence and existing gated door into the area. Please see the pictures and dimensions of the retaining wall.

Pine Hill Farm Wellness LLC Jackie, Leanne, & Lynley